
     Wednesday, March 4, 2020 

2:45-4:15: After School Art 

3:00-4:00 Strings Program 

8:45-9:45: Mass K-4 

9:45-10:30: 3rd Grade Muffins with Moms 

1:15-1:45: 1st Grade Stations of the Cross in the church 

Cincinnati Museum Center Visits Kindergarten 

8-:8:45: KB      9-9:45: KA       10-10:45: KC 

 

2:45-4:15: After School Art  

 

8:45-9:45: All School Mass 

2:45-3:30: Homework Buddies 

 

NO SCHOOL! 

NO SCHOOL! 

CHICKEN NUGGETS, MAC & CHEESE, 

BAKED BEANS, VEGGIE BOAT, MANDARIN 

ORANGES, FRESH FRUIT, MILK  

GRILLED CHEESE OR FISH SANDWICH, 

TOMATO SOUP, OYSTER CRACKERS,      

GARDEN SALAD, APPLESAUCE, FRESH 

FRUIT, MILK  

CHICKEN PATTY ON BUN OR PORK BBQ 

ON BUN, BAKED BEANS, WAFFLE FRIES, 

FROZEN SIDEKICK, FRESH FRUIT, MILK  

CHEESE PIZZA OR PEPPERONI PIZZA, 

CARROTS WITH DIP, STEAMED            

BROCCOLI, DICED PEARS, FRESH FRUIT, 

MILK  

SPAGHETTI WITH MEATSAUCE OR    

CHICKEN ALFREO, DINNER ROLL, CORN, 

GARDEN SALAD, PINEAPPLE TIDBITS, 

FRESH FRUIT, MILK  

NO SCHOOL 

NO SCHOOL 

5 

13 

9 

10 

11 

12 

6 

“Shaped by God to be Stewards” 

This year we are helping our students 
discover their shared identity and 
purpose: we are all children of God, 
made by Love for love. 

This year we are seeking to help our 
students discover their unique God-
given gifts and purpose that will 
enable them to make an irreplaceable 
gift-of-self to the world for God’s glory.  

2019-2020 SCHOOL THEME 

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16-dcWrJuAAuqJkNVuFzW8BMq4XFE3zPzZIML2TX9WMo/edit?usp=sharing
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726


Hi, parents, 

 

We want to thank each of you for your support of Evening to Treasure. 

Whether you were in attendance or bidding online, your support means the 

world to us.  This year, E2T was exceptionally special since it commemorated 

the parish and school’s centennial milestone. The night was one of fun and 

friendship thanks to the chairs, numerous volunteers, and guests. The idea 

that “it’s all for the kids” is true, but that doesn’t mean us community members 

can’t have fun, too! Thanks to all of those who shared the night with us. 

 

The sense of community felt at Evening to Treasure is one that we are lucky to           

experience every day at BSS. We strive to have safe and happy kids learning, a 

happy staff working, and happy parents supporting our mission. We are 

fortunate that, even in difficult times, our community lifts one another up. 

When prayers are needed, we make sure to deliver them. There are a few 

members of our community that need support and focused prayers at the 

moment, and we ask that you keep them in yours going forward. Four of our 

staff members (Mr. Steffen, Mrs. Seiter, Mrs. Lubbers, and Mrs. Young) are 

happily expecting new additions to their families. Mrs. Seiter’s father is 

currently braving a fight against colon cancer. The Stanley family is praying for 

strength and a clear treatment plan as Mr. Stanley is battling a startling cancer          

diagnosis. We also know there are others facing trying times, as well.  Please 

keep these special intentions, as well as each member of this faith-filled 

community in your prayers. 

 

Thank you for helping support our community in joyous times as well as 

difficult ones.  We are better as a whole group! 

 

Thank you, 

Mr. Steffen & Mrs. Geiman 





The 7th grade BSS girls’ basketball team has had a great season.  They’ve 

won championships in the St. Joseph/Cold Spring, St. Pius, and BSS Holi-

day Invitational tournaments.  They’ve also been runners up in the St. Hen-

ry, St. Agnes, and Our Lady of Lourdes tournaments.   

Congratulations to Rachel Black, Annie Chadwick, Chloe Fullenkamp, 

Sophia Karim, Mary Catherine Kelly, Cameron Kirtley, Georgi Kirtley, 

Emma Lange, Ella Lehmkuhl, Ella Long, and Ella Porter and to their 

coaches Rachael Atkinson and Amy Nutter.   

These two BSS 4th grade 

basketball teams played 

each other in the league 

championship; we’re so 

proud of them for a great 

season! 

Congratulations to Stella, 

Frances, Mary, Olivia, 

Caroline, Caitlin, Presley, 

Olivia, Chloe, GiGi, 

Abbey, Chloe, Sandra, 

Caroline, Ava, Coach 

Ingram, Coach Scheuerle, 

Coach Burkhardt, and 

Coach Oliver. 

 





TUESDAY ROSARY 
Please join us every Tuesday after school in the church 

to pray the rosary with fellow classmates, families 

and the Blessed Sacrament community. 

We will begin around 2:50 and finish around 3:15. All ages are      

welcome!! Come as often as you can!! 

Please contact Jennifer Abdrabbo 859-640-6885 

or Elizabeth Alcorn 859-620-1245 with any questions. 

Please feel free to text or email any intentions to the phone       

numbers above or email Elizabeth at eliz366@yahoo.com. 

God Bless you all!!!   

 

 

Registration & Re-Registration 

Remember that registration of new students and re-registration 

of current students is currently open!  Please visit this page for 

more info. 

mailto:eliz366@yahoo.com
https://bssky.org/enrollment/how-to-apply


 

Mother / Daughter  
This year, the event will be held at Circus Mojo on Sunday, April 5th. 
If you are able to help with planning, please contact Bridgette Lanham 
bswlanham@gmail.com 
 
Father / Son  
The “Night at the Races” event will be held in the undercroft on Friday, May 
8th.  If you are able to help with planning, please contact Anne Arnsperger 
aarnsperger@me.com 
 
More details to follow soon!  

Show your BSS spirit!  New car window decals are available 

in the office. They are $5.50 each.  Many thanks to a generous 

BSS parent for the idea and for making these possible!  

 
NDA MIDDLE SCHOOL TRACK AND FIELD MEETING 

 

There will be a middle school track and field team informational 
meeting on Monday, March 9 at 6 p.m. in the NDA cafeteria. The 
season will begin next week and run through mid-May with com-
mitments on Mondays and Wednesdays. If you are interested but 
cannot attend the meeting or have questions, please reach out to 

the head coach Tony Barczak at tbarczak@covcath.org.  

mailto:bswlanham@gmail.com
mailto:aarnsperger@me.com
mailto:tbarczak@covcath.org


Mrs. Weber wants to enhance our Music 

Program. We’re looking for 

old instruments in need of a good home! 
  

 Band and String Instruments, Keyboards, Guitars, 
Ukuleles and various rhythm instruments 

 Looking for 5-Gallon Buckets for a drum circle club 

 Old mouse pads for computers, to use as “practice pads” 

 

Donations can be dropped off at the school office, 

or Mrs. Weber can be contacted at mweber@bssky.org 

to arrange a pick-up. Thank you! 



 
Part-time School Cafeteria Positions - St. Augustine, Covington, School 
Cafeteria is in need of a part-time staff member from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Monday 
through Friday during the school year. Duties include food preparation, serving, daily     
cleanup, helping with deliveries, and other tasks as needed. 
St. Agnes, Ft. Wright, School Cafeteria is in need of a part-time dishwasher for three 
hours per day, Monday through Friday during the school year. 
Candidates interested in either or both positions may contact Diocesan School Food 
Service Director Jackie Kaiser at jkaiser@covdio.org, or call 859-392-1536. 
 
2020 U.S. Census Employment Opportunities – In advance of the 2020 

Census, the U.S. Census Bureau is recruiting hundreds of thousands of people for  

temporary jobs across the United States.  Temporary census positions offer the perfect 

opportunity to earn extra money while helping your community.  Most positions will 

last several weeks and feature competitive wages, weekly paychecks, flexible hours 

(evenings/weekends), and paid training.  Pay rates vary by county and state, but for 

Kenton county it’s $18.50 per hour plus $0.58 per mile.  For more information or to 

apply visit www.2020census.gov/jobs. 

Children should create a picture related to awareness of 

child abuse prevention and/or positive parenting with the theme: 

Every Child Deserves A Great Childhood. 

Please CLICK HERE for detailed information.  Students must submit 

contest entries to Mrs. Miller in the art room NO LATER THAN MARCH 11, 2020. 

mailto:jkaiser@covdio.org
http://www.2020census.gov/jobs


 REDUCE-REUSE-RECYCLE 
Our theme for Fine Arts Night this year, One More Time, focuses on using recycled 
materials to create awesome works of art. You can help the art room collect the needed 
supplies while also reducing the waste that goes into landfills. We are collecting:  
 

 CDs/DVDs  
 KRAFT PAPER (or other paper used for packing material)  
 STYROFOAM VEGGIE TRAYS or EGG CARTONS (18 egg size)  
 CEREAL BOXES (Flattened)  
 BROWN PACKING PAPER (textured OR plain) 

 
Cleaning out the craft cabinet? Odds and ends that you plan to discard are welcome.  
Making equipment changes at work? Other changes?  Unused paper, cardboard sheets, 
fabric, paper cutters, etc. are welcome. 
 

BSS Fine Arts Night - May 14, 2020. Artwork by each BSS 

student will be exhibited and honors awarded. 

SAVE THE DATE! 
Blessed Sacrament Vacation Bible School 

is scheduled for June 22-26, 9:00 – 11:30 a.m. 

Volunteer opportunities coming soon! 



                                                                                                              

http://www.bssboosters.com
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Math-Night.jpg


https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Dine-Donate.jpg


Community Events  Click to enlarge 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Doc95.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Bus-Driver.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Laffalot2020.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Spruce-Up-2020.jpg


Community Events  Click to enlarge 

Click here for registration 

Any BSS students whose        

parents participate in the blood 

drive, will receive an out of 

uniform pass for March 16th! 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/StPius.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Mission.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Golf-2020.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/ArtStop.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/ArtStop-Permission.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2020BCK1-2.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Art-Contest-1-2.jpg


Check us out on Social Media 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

school.bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament school 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY  https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/  https://twitter.com/BSS_KY  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on Monday to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

If you have a great idea to share, feedback on an event, questions on upcoming events, or want more information on how to get involved 

please contact the BSS Parents Club at parentsclub@bssky.org.  

If you have photos of BSS events, sports, after-school activities, classroom parties, etc., please send them to Dawna Thompson at bsskypictures@gmail.com  

In 1990, a saintly woman named Debbie 

O’Daniel began working in our school of-

fice. Ms. O’Daniel is now celebrating her 

30th year of employment at BSS, and we 

all love and appreciate her very much!  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
mailto:parentsclub@bssky.org

